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Comments: Wilderness proposal

 

I have volunteered in theDeschutes and Willamette National Forests since November 2011. I provide interpretive

programs in the winter and summer seasons. I also do trail work in the Deschutes on several trails and on a

section of the PCT in the Three Sisters Wilderness. I would request access into the permitted Wildernesses for

trail work purposes as I do now in the Three Sisters Wilderness. I do not believe that it is necessary or advisable

to provide volunteers passes to the permitted Wilderness areas. It is necessary to limit access and exemptions or

passes beyond the public access requirements will weaken the rules.

Thank you for providing me the opportunity to comment.

 

Jim Elliott

"The best things you do in life are usually done for fun and for free"

 


